Town Hall and Stanton Hall Ramp Accessibility Update
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The Huntington Town Hall and Stanton Hall ramp is now open with temporary handrails. There
will be interruptions in accessibility when the permanent handrails are installed. During that
time, the front and back doors at Town Hall and the front door at Stanton Hall will be used for
entry. If any member of the public is unable to use the stairs to these entrances, please contact
Town Administrator Jennifer Peloquin at 413-512-5200 or the department in which they wish to
see in advance for an accommodation. The town apologizes for the inconvenience and
appreciates the public’s patience.
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